Subject: Testimony in Support of Banning Book Bans in School Libraries
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for the elimination of book bans in school libraries. As
an advocate for education, free speech, and intellectual freedom, | believe that restricting
access to certain books undermines the fundamental principles of learning and personal growth.

First and foremost, banning books limits students' exposure to diverse perspectives and ideas,
hindering their ability to develop critical thinking skills and empathy. By censoring literature, we
deny students the opportunity to engage with challenging topics and confront the complexities of
the world around them. Education should empower individuals to explore different viewpoints
and form their own opinions, rather than shielding them from uncomfortable truths or dissenting
voices.

Furthermore, book bans perpetuate censorship and conformity, stifling creativity and innovation
in the learning environment. Every individual has the right to access information freely and make
informed choices about what they read. Imposing restrictions on literature not only violates this
fundamental right but also sends a dangerous message that certain ideas are off-limits or
unworthy of consideration.

Moreover, as someone who deeply values freedom, | believe that banning books sets a
dangerous precedent for limiting expression and suppressing dissent. In a democratic society,
we must uphold the principles of free speech and intellectual freedom, even when confronted
with ideas that may be controversial or unpopular. It is through open dialogue and respectful
discourse that we can challenge assumptions, broaden our understanding, and create positive
change.

In conclusion, | urge you to reconsider any support for book bans in school libraries and instead
champion policies that promote access to a wide range of literature. By embracing diversity,
fostering critical thinking, and upholding the principles of free speech, we can create inclusive
learning environments where all students feel empowered to explore, question, and grow.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,
Travis Gothard



